
Student Library Advisory Council Minutes 
February 1, 2016 
5:00-6:30pm  
703 Olin Library  
 

1. Kent Kleinman, the dean of the AAP College presented the current plans for the new Fine Arts 

Library 

Some of the feedback included: 

 The user seats will probably be not enough (the place will be overrun by users, esp. 

graduate students) 

 Consider double screens for the computers 

 Consider standing desks 

 Chairs to rest in  

 There were also questions about the grated floors 

 

2. Issues and Concerns 

 What are the services that the library would be offering for the new College of Business? 

 Bloomberg terminals at Mann might be going away 

 Are individual electronic books catalogued? 

 Subject headings should be browsable 

 The BD button isn’t working 

 Lynn Thitchter is great! 

 What is the locked carrel process?  

 Consider text messages re: short term loans 


